Kindergarten Homework & News
January 9, 2016
Brrrr!  What a cold weekend we had!  Today was a short day with the 2-hour delay.
Monday, January 23, will be our last day of Dance with Ms. Peele.  Music classes will begin at J. T. Barber the week of January 30.  

We will begin Reading and Math assessments this month.  Please make sure your student gets plenty of rest to do his or her best!

Themes this month are winter weather, hibernating animals, penguins, and Dr. Martin L. King, Jr.  We will work on reading and producing words with blends.  In math, we will compose/decompose teen numbers.

Important Dates to Remember
No School:  Monday, January 16, 2017

Progress Reports:  Tuesday, January 24, 2017
No School:  Monday, January 30, 2017

Homework
Monday night
 “Count On”
Tuesday night
 Sight Word “Can”
Wednesday night  “Ten Frames 11-20”
Thursday night  Sight Word “Come”[image: image1.png]



